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62.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisors,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Item 62, which proposes to 
invest in Toyota trucks. 
I believe that Toyota does not offer the best car warranty compared to other 
brands in the market.

The Fire Chief did not conduct thorough research on Toyota trucks and their 
recall history. I urge you to visit the National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration website (nhtsa.gov/vehicle/2024) to see that there are several 
trucks from other brands that have not been recalled in 2024. Some examples 
include the 2024 Chevrolet Colorado ZR2 Bison, 2024 Ford F-150 (Super 
Crew) HEV, and 2024 Kia Niro Plug-In Hybrid.

I believe that it is important to consider all available options before making a 
decision on which trucks to invest in for our department. It is crucial to 
prioritize the safety and reliability of our vehicles, and I do not believe that 
Toyota trucks meet these standards.

Thank you for considering my perspective on this matter. I urge you to 
reconsider Item 62 and explore other options for the vehicle fleet.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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